
Welcome to Third Grade SPED!

Teacher: Michael Kiral



Hello! I am Michael Kiral, your child's 
third-grade special education teacher. We have 
had an exciting, unusual 2021-22 school year 
so far here at Hammond Westside Montessori, 
but our students have overcome the adversity 

and obstacles as they look to fulfill their full 
academic potential.



As your child's special education teacher, I 
both push into the regular education 
classroom to offer assistance and 

accommodations, and pull them out into a 
special education setting to provide both 

small group and individual instruction.
 



The students are 
learning and being 
assessed through a 
variety of strategies 

and methods, 
including 

Montessori 
manipulatives, 

flash cards, videos, 
phonetic activities 

and games.



It is a joy to teach your children and I look 
forward to continue to work with them and with 
you to help them reach their goals. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
e-mail me at michael.kiral@tangischools.org. 

mailto:michael.kiral@tangischools.org

